
Welcome to Ivy Chapel UCC!  
We’re grateful you’ve joined us for Sunday Worship. 

First Sunday of the month Communion is offered.  (Keeping You Posted) 
Ivy Chapel’s KYP  

Deacons appreciate everyone’s cooperation in maintaining a safe and welcoming worship environment.   
We ask that everyone continue to respect those with compromised immune systems and take precautions as needed.  

Find out more about us by visiting our website or following us on Facebook. 

<——www.facebook.com/IvyChapel     www.ivychapel.org——>  

July 13 2025 

13 July 2025, Fifth Sunday after Pentecost: Amos 7:7-17, Deuteronomy 30:9-14, Psalm 82, Psalm 25:1-10, 
Colossians 1:1-14, Luke 10:25-37  

July Fellowship  

and Salad Luncheon 

Join us NEXT Sunday, July 20th, for the  

annual salad luncheon! 

We will convene in Fellowship Hall directly after service 

and for only $8 you can have lunch, hang out with friends 

and help support Mary & Martha Women’s group as they 

support our community! 

We hope to see you there! 

 

Sponsored by Ivy Chapel’s M&M Women’s Group 

https://www.facebook.com/IvyChapel/
http://www.ivychapel.org


➢  Outside Groups: Juniper Root Woodland Microschool M-F;  Square Dancing 2nd F; TKD M/T/W/Th;  
             AA Meetings Tue & Sat, women’s Tue/Thur, Young People’s- Sun  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 18th- Stephen Lowry     
 

 ➢ Men’s luncheon Jul 16 Talayna’s 68 Four Season’s Shopping Center 

20 July 2025, Sixth Sunday after Pentecost: Amos 8:1-12, Genesis 18:1-10a, Psalm 52, Psalm 15, 
 Colossians 1:15-28, Luke 10:38-42 

If you or anyone you know is in need of Pastoral Care please contact  
Ivy Chapel Care Corp leader for the month. Pastoral Care 

GREETER/USHER 

CARE CORPS 
➢ JUL   Diann Sheahan 314-275-2913  
➢ aug Kathryn Kuntzman 636-391-8468  

13 July Kathryn Kuntzman and Jack Molyneaux 
20 July Kay and Earl Kreder 

LITURGIST 
13 July   Julie McAlister  
20 July    Ann Molyneaux 

July 15—M&M Meeting;  

              1:00 pm  

July 16—Men’s Luncheon; 

       11:30 am at Talayna’s 

July 20— Salad Luncheon,       

           after worship 

Note from Kara 
Thank you Ivy for your continued patience and prayers as I have been on this medical 

journey over the past two months.  I am definitely moving in the right direction finally and 

very much looking forward to things returning to normal. 

Unfortunately I will be on medical work from home until August, but I am to be cleared to 

come back into the office at that point. 

Again , I cannot thank you enough for the support it has meant the world to Ed 

and I to know we have the Ivy family behind us during this time. 

Looking Ahead Be on the lookout for a  

Mid-summer edition of the Ivy Vine 

Newsletter to be coming to your 

email next week.  Catch up on all of 

the latest news and happenings 

from the summer! Any submissions 

should be emailed to Kara at 

ivychapelucc@ivychapel.org 

Ivy Vine summer Edition News 


